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This referral was made by Ald. Thieme.  Business owners at 1717 Paramount Drive have requested some additional on
street parking be made available on a straight stretch of street located just east of their building.  The location described
above currently has No Parking Any Time.  The request is to change a portion of the No Parking area to be 2 hour
parking.  This two-hour parking area will help the business owners with providing 2 hour parking for visitors and guests.
Staff agrees with this change and recommends approval.
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